VSP
GF Vejlesgparken

Cleanup.in
bicycle basement and racks

An envelope with yellow strips has been distributed to all the houses.
Please apply the yellow strips to the items you would like to keep.

Monday, 29 October 2018, we will start cleaning up the bicycle basement
inside and bicycle racks outside.

Bikes and other items that are not fitted with a yellow strip, will be
removed regardless of whether it is inside or outside.

The objects will be collected together behind the heating plant. Here they
will stand for 14 days before they are driven away.

Strollers, and toys, as far as possible, must be stored in your own
basements.

Furniture and cabinets, etc. must not be stored in the bicycle
basement

All furniture and cabinets, etc. will be removed.

Yours sincerely
Jan Breaum
property Office

If you need more yellow strips, please contact the office

Hvis | skal bruge flere gule strips, kan i henvende jer til ejendomskontoret



